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Townsend, Erle

From: John Bennett <jtbennett111@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 4:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127, Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Concerned citizen. I feel the new EV program is too much for the average citizen in Maine. There are too 
many people on fixed incomes like myself who can't afford one of these vehicles. I live in the country on a 
gravel road and plow my own driveway. My only vehicle is a truck which I can't afford to replace now. And 
don't plan on replacing it anytime soon. With the price of new vehicles there is now way the average person 
can afford this. If this was to become a law it should go up for vote so that all Maine citizens have a say. In which 
I would not support it. 


